
From: Jennifer Kelsall [mailto:jkelsall@ridgenet.org]  
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 11:26 AM 
To: Jennifer Kelsall <jkelsall@ridgenet.org> 
Subject: Update from RHS 

 

Dear Ridgewood Families: 

We hope that all of you are staying safe and healthy.  As a reminder, next week is our spring 
break.  We will not expect students to access eLearning nor will staff provide eLearning.   

Also, we have been offering food pick up and we will continue this over spring break.  You can 
access the link here: 

Free Meal Form - Week of 3/23/20 

Lastly, we have not received any information about extending school closures but we are continually 
being told to prepare for an extended closure.  We are scheduled to be out of school on Monday, 
March 30 (eLearning) and return on March 31.  When we are notified of additional closure time, we 
will let you know. 

We are here if you need anything, 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kelsall  
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